
 
 

Porterville Police Department  
Press Release 

 
Incident:  
Unlawful Sexual Intercourse with Minor 
 
Date/Time:  
11-17-08 / 11:31 a.m.   
                                 
Locations:  
800 Block South Lone Oak   
  
Suspect:   
Childress, Cody, age  21yrs / Porterville resident  
 
Narrative: 
 
Ofc. Benas was dispatched to the 800 Block of South Lone Oak regarding 17 year old 
female engaging in a sexual relationship with an adult male.  
 
Ofc. Benas’ investigation revealed that over the last several months the victim has been 
having consensual sexual contact with Cody Childress (21yrs).  
 
Childress was located at his residence, arrested for unlawful sex with a minor and later 
booked into the Tulare County Jail. 
 
 
 
Investigating Officers       Supervisor 
Ofc. Cortez #166           Sgt. Nix    
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